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Principal’s Report 

Lost Property  

As the year goes on the amount of lost property 

tends to increase. Please encourage your children 

to go through the lost property box if they come 

home without an item. If, however, your child 

brings home property clearly named as belonging to  

another student please return the item to school so 

its rightful owner can be reunited with it. 

 

Education Week 1st – 5th August 

Truscott Street Public School invites parents and 

friends to our Education Week celebrations to be 

held on Wednesday  3rd August. The program for 

the morning is as follows: 

9:30-10:00 Performance Assembly for parents in 

the hall 

10:00 -11:15 Open classrooms   

11:15 – 12:00 Morning Tea for guests in the hall 

12:00 Mini Olympics  

A book display will be held in the library. The  library 

will be open from approximately 9:00am until 12:00  

if guests wish  to purchase books to donate to the 

school library. 

 

Enrolments 2017 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 

2017. Children who will be turning 5 years old on or 

before 31st July, 2017 are eligible for enrolment.  

If you are intending to enrol your child, or know of 

children in the local area, who are intending to  

enrol at Truscott Street next year, could you please 

contact the office for an enrolment form.  

Truscotts 

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Joshua R. Year 2, Simran P. Year 2, Lola G. Year 6, 

Farhan P. Year 6, Yaeli M. KH, Anna T.D. Year 3,  

Lena M. Year 1, Jay P. Year 1, Bede D. Year 1,  

Max T. Year 3 and Amber Mc.C Year 2 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations Farhan P. Year 6, Trent S. Year 3 

and Priya S. Year 3. Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

                 

 

Each Monday at 

lunchtime Year 6  

students enjoy time 

with our  Support 

Unit students during 

our ‘Special Friends’ 

program. 

 

  

Truscott Times 
Truscott St Public School 

 

Truscott St North Ryde NSW 2113 

T 9878 1264  F 9878 5794   

E truscottst-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 



 

 

Term 3 Week 2                       Monday, 25th July 2016 

No PSSA games were  played on Friday due 

to ground closures. 
 

 

 

From The Office 

Late Arrivals 

There is an increasing number of students arriving 

late to school, not accompanied by a parent or  

carer.   

If your child arrives late they must be signed in at 

the office by a parent or carer or the absence will 

be recorded as 'unjustified'. This is a legal   

requirement of the DET. 

Jill Taylor 

Administration Officer 

 
Stewart House Bags 

These were sent home last week and are to be  

returned to the school office by this Friday 29th  

July.  We did not receive enough bags to distribute 

to the whole school but clothes may be put into any 

plastic bag for returning. 

 

Book Club 

Bookclub order forms were sent home last week.  

The only way to order items now is online through 

Scholastic’s loop.  The last day for orders is this  

Friday 29th July. 

 

Fees 

Invoices were sent out last week.  It would be  

appreciated if these could be paid before August 

12th as we are rolling over to the new LMBR  

financial system and all our accounts need to be  

finalised by that date. 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

Term 3 Week  2 

Fri Jul 29th Stewart House  bags due 

   Bookclub orders due 

   Assembly: Guitar/Percussion 

   PSSA Round 13   

Term 3 Week  3 

Mon Aug 1st Education week  

Tue Aug 2nd English competition 

Wed Aug 3rd Open Day & Mini Olympics 

   7.00pm P&C meeting 

Fri Aug 5th Assembly: 2S 

   PSSA Round 14   

Term 3 Week  4 

Thu Aug 11th Support Unit Athletics Carnival 

Fri       Aug 12th Assembly: 1S 

   PSSA Semi Finals   

Term 3 Week  5 

Mon Aug 15th Science Expo 

Tue Aug 16th Maths competition 

Fri Aug 19th Assembly: SRC/ Banners 

   PSSA Finals    

Term 3 Week  6 

Mon Aug 22nd Author visit 

Tue Aug 23rd Zone Athletics Carnival 

Fri Aug 26th Assembly:4H 
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School News 

Education Week  - Open Day, Wed August 3rd 

Mini Olympics 

On Open Day Truscott Street will be holding a mini 

Olympics. This is a fun, active and engaging  

experience for students to learn about the  

components and spirit of the Olympic Games.  

A note was sent home last Friday explaining what 

country each child has been placed into and the  

student was asked to come to school dressed in the 

colours of their country. Please remember to dress 

your child in the appropriate clothes to complete 

physical activities. It is also essential that all  

students bring a suitable hat to wear while  

completing the activities. We are looking forward to 

an exciting day of sportsmanship and fun. 

The Mini Olympic Committee  

 

Education Week  - Open Day Wed August 3rd 

Library 

The library will be open from 9.00-12.00 for  

purchase of books to be donated to our library.  

Books will be $5, $10 & $15.  A donation certificate 

with your child’s name will be attached to the book 

which can then be borrowed during their next  

library lesson. 

Val Glendinning 

Teacher/Librarian 

 

Community News 

 

 

 

Learn to be a chess champion! Coaching for students at 
Truscott Street Public School is held on Monday, 25 July 
2016 from 1:10pm to 2:00pm. 
 
Learning and playing chess helps children develop their 
logical thinking and problem solving skills, improves 
their concentration and focus, while also being a great 
source of enjoyment. Activities include group lessons 
on a demonstration chess board or interactive white-
board, puzzle solving and fun practice games. 
 
Students earn merit awards by making checkmates, or 
by displaying skills and positive qualities, which all good 
chess players strive to develop. 
If your child is interested in taking part, you can collect 
an enrolment form from the school office, or email  
enrol@sydneyacademyofchess.com.au for a copy.  
For all enquiries, please contact Sydney Academy of 
Chess on (02) 9745 1170. 

mailto:enrol@sydneyacademyofchess.com.au

